



SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Unapproved minutes of the November 2nd 2014 BOD Meeting
Officers present:  Alan Raul, Bob Mires, Ralph Sutter, Earl Kaplan 
Absent:  John Waller

Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas, Don Jones, Bob Grover, Peter Stonehewer
The meeting was called to order at 12:12 pm.

Treasurer Bob Mires announced that he had filed various year-end reports as required by state and federal  agencies.  They include
 
Biannual Statement Information to the California Secretary of State; last filed 12/03/13, due 12/03/15

Annual Renewal Fee for Attorney General last mailed files 04/01/14   Reports are due 4 months 15 days after the end of the organization’s accounting period. .Therefore 2015 reports are due by 04/16/2015
State Income Form 1099 – SLO Bytes is exempt due to income less than $25,000

Federal Income Tax Form 990N E Filing form; we’ll get an IRS acceptance and report if all OK date tied to 04/15/2015
The bank balance is currently $3244.46 plus a $50 deposit for a total of $3294.46.  Our parent organization, APCUG, has offered SLO Bytes and all other affiliates a chance to win a raffle for an e reader if we renew our  2015 membership before 12/31/14.  The BOD authorized Bob to renew early.

Secretary Ralph Sutter has replaced Bob Grover as the host of the Digital Photo SIG.  Future meetings will be held at Ralph’s house.  The next meeting will take place on November 17th beginning at 7:00 pm.  At that time, the participants will discuss changing the meeting time.  They will also talk about topics for future meetings.

Training Officer Alan Raul will bring up the changes in the Photo SIG group during today’s General Session.

President Earl Kaplan will list the group’s surplus digital projectors for sale on Craig’s List.  The BOD discussed donating the projectors to a local school.  However, Earl mentioned that the Lucia Mar School District recently donated multiple obsolete digital projectors to the Exploration Station.

The meeting ended at 12:34 pm. 


